CALL FOR ABSTRACTS: DATA BLITZ SESSION

3rd Annual Advances in Mindfulness and Acceptance -Based Clinical Tools for 
Treating Adolescents and Young Adults
April 29, 2022
Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center 
Institute for Evidence-Based Assessment and Treatment
Co-sponsored by the Department of Psychiatry at 
Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center
Click here for full conference program and registration
What is a Data Blitz? A Data Blitz is a series of 5-minute talks, each covering just a bite-sized bit of research. It will offer a fast-paced overview of some of the most exciting research happening in the area of acceptance and mindfulness-based treatments for adolescents and young adults.  

Selected Data Blitz presentations will take place from 4:15-4:45 PM (EST) during the  conference day.  Presentations will be four minutes or less, including up to two slides and one minute allowed for one audience question.  A panel of judges will award a small prize and certificate for the best presentation (winners will be contacted after the conference day).

Virtual Poster Session:  This year, we will also be conducting a virtual poster session at the beginning of the conference day and during the lunch break.

How to submit an abstract for the data blitz and the poster session:  Submit the following information via email to mfriedm3@bidmc.harvard.edu by 3/23/22.

Title of presentation ______________________
Presenter Name ______________________________
Highest academic degree ________________________
Institution affiliation____________________________________
Email address for presenter ________________________________
I would like this work to be considered for:
Data blitz:   Yes  / No
Virtual poster session:  Yes/ No
Presentation abstract (200 words or less):






 

If you have questions about poster and data blitz submission guidelines, you may contact Dr. Michelle Friedman-Yakoobian at mfriedm3@bidmc.harvard.edu

** Applicants will be notified whether their abstract has been selected for presentation via data blitz or poster session via email by 4/5/22.



